Physics Lab Computer Policy

The computers located in the Physics Labs are intended to enhance the
Physics Labs and to aid students in Data Collection and Data Analysis.
Any student with a valid Auburn User ID may log on to the computers.
However, it is the responsibility of the student to log off the computer
prior to leaving the lab.

The use of the computers for activities such as checking e-mail, playing
games, surfing the web, etc. is discouraged. Students found to be
participating in such activities while the lab is in session may be
requested to leave by the TA. The use of the computers to view
inappropriate or offensive materials is prohibited. Students
participating in such activities will be dismissed from the Physics Labs.

The computers have been configured to provide students convenience
and security. The act of intentionally disabling or enabling features, or
otherwise reconfiguring the computer without specific permission will
result in dismissal from the Physics Labs. This includes changing
backgrounds, changing icons, intentionally corrupting saved data files
or program files, changing passwords, opening the computer case, etc.

Any student caught intentionally abusing any equipment in the Physics
Labs will be dismissed by the TA and will have to request permission
from the Lab Manager in order to return to the lab This policy includes
any type of physical or digital GRAFFITI.
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